
 

BILL SUMMARY 
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 Author: Rep. Cantrell 

 Date: 2/10/2025 

 Impact:  $12,000 

 

Research Analysis 

 

HB1662, as introduced, requires the Corporation Commission to submit an annual report to 

House and Senate leaders detailing its interactions with the Southwest Power Pool (SPP). The 

report must include: 

• Details about any trips Commission representatives take in connection with the SPP; 

• Details about meetings between the Commission and the SPP; and  

• A comprehensive summary of all votes taken on anything related to the SPP. 

 

Prepared By: Emily Byrne 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 1662 requires the Corporation Commission to create and submit an annual report regarding 

all interactions with the Southwest Power Pool (SPP) to be submitted to both House and Senate 

leadership. Per the Corporation Commission, the agency has two Public Utility Division (PUD) 

staff members who attend SPP meetings on regular basis, attending upwards of 200 meeting per 

year. The agency estimates there to be a Twelve Thousand Dollar ($12,000) fiscal impact to the 

PUD division within the agency in order to properly keep track of the information required and 

produce the annual report. 

 

Prepared By: Jay St Clair, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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